
Motion to suspend April 2024 Election

Due to the emergency nature by which the current PTO Executive Board
was formed and the lack of clarity in the existing DaVinci PTO Bylaws, the
current PTO Executive Board has proposed:

● To suspend the April Election for Vice President and Treasurer so that
those Officers can serve a full 2 year term in their positions.

Should the Motion pass, the April 2024 Election for Vice President and
Treasurer would occur in April 2025 after their respective 2 year term
ended.

Should the Motion fail, the April 2024 Election for Vice President and
Treasurer would occur as notified at the March 18th meeting, pursuant to
the PTO Bylaws.


